
ENGLISH 

We will be creating our non-fiction 

information texts about different woodland 

animals and habitats. We will also be 

consolidating our learning about basic 

sentence structure.   The World of            

Beatrix Potter  

PE 

Children will  develop balance, agility, 

coordination and begin to apply these in a 

wide range of activities. We will also perform 

dances using simple range of movements 

and patterns.  

MATHS 

Children will be practicing addition and 

subtraction of 2 and 3 digit numbers. 

We will also continue to develop our 

mental recall of number facts to 20 

alongside learning the 2, 5 and 10 times 

tables.  

SCIENCE  

In Science, we will be looking at in detail 

about what plants need to grow and 

conducting our own investigation.  

ART / DT / MUSIC  

In art we will be using a simple mono 

print technique to develop drawing 

skills. 

 We will be focusing on the cooking ele-

ment of DT and making a carrot  cake. 

 

GEOGRAPHY / HISTORY 

This half term we will learn about the Victorian era to find 

out what life was like when Beatrix Potter was alive. We will 

compare and contrast how homes have changed over the last 

100 years.  

RE 

In RE, we will be learning about incarna-

tion and why Christmas matters to Chris-

tians.  

COMPUTING  - Programming 

We will be learning how to create algorithms 

and how to debug programs.  

PSHE 

This half term we are focusing on understanding families 

and relationships. This will include unhappy friendships, an 

introduction to manners and courtesy, change and loss and 

gender stereotypes.  

IMPORTANT DATES THIS TERM 

Parent Evenings: Tues, 12th & Wed, 13th November 
Trip to Nell Bank: 2nd December  

KS1 Nativity Performance: 10th December & 12th December  
Year 2 Christmas Party: 16th December 

Christmas Fair: 18th December  
Christmas Lunch: 19th December 

Christingle Service (in church): 20th December 
School closes: 20th December 

School reopens: 6th January 2025 


